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Dollar-Limit Increase to the Term Contract for Emergency Vehicle Equipment and Installation
Services for the Fleet Services Department (Citywide)

The contract provides for the purchase and installation of emergency vehicle equipment and lighting,
and an established hourly labor rate.  The dollar-limit increase is needed for refurbishing/repairing
older Police vehicles that are now remaining in the fleet longer.

The Fleet Services Department and Purchasing recommend increasing the dollar-limit with Kenco,
OR LLC, dba LSH Lights (Primary); and Arizona Emergency Products (Secondary), by $50,000 for
Year 3, from $1,000,000 to $1,050,000.
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